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Product Discontinuation Notice 
 

 

 

May. 18, 2020 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner: 

 

Transition Networks would like to inform you that the following part number has gone End-of-Life (EOL).  

 

Discontinued Products: 

SM24DPB Managed Fiber Switch, (20) 1100/1000Base-X SFP Slots + (4) 

100/1000Base-X SFP/RJ-45 Combo 

 

 

Replacement Products:  

There is no direct replacement product at this time. However, Transition Networks offers other Managed 

Fiber Switches SM24DP4XA and SM12DP2XA that may meet your further requirement. 

 

 

Last Order Date: 

Orders for SM24DPB will be accepted through Aug.17 or while supplies last. 

 

 

Closing: 

As always, we look forward to new opportunities to support your networking requirements with our 

comprehensive product line.  Should you have any questions, please contact your sales representative. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Transition Networks Management Team 


